
Zoe Panagiota Nigianni <pnigianni@gmail.com>

Legal Claim - Hampshire Constabulary Sent

INFORMATION MANAGEMENT Mailbox <information.management@hampshire.police.uk>
Thu, Jan 4, 2024 at 8:45

AM
To: "pnigianni@gmail.com" <pnigianni@gmail.com>

Dear Zoe Panagiota-Nigianni,

In regard to the increasing amount of emails we are receiving from you please be advised that your request
has been passed onto the force solicitors office. We have responded to your requests and there is nothing
further that this department can assist you with, please refrain from sending further emails to this mailbox.

Joint Information Management Unit | Hampshire & Isle of Wight Constabulary & Thames Valley Police.

Address: Hampshire Constabulary, Mottisfont Court, Tower Street, Winchester, Hampshire SO23 8ZD.

Information Management Helpdesk:

Hampshire :information.management@hampshire.police.uk
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*********************************************************************************
This email contains information which is confidential and may also be privileged. It is for the exclusive use of the addressee(s) and
any views or opinions expressed within are those of the originator and not necessarily those of the Force. If you are not the intended
recipient(s) please note that any form of distribution, copying or use of this email or the information contained is strictly prohibited
and may be unlawful. If you have received this communication in error please forward a copy to informationsecurity@
thamesvalley.police.uk and to the sender. Please then delete the email and destroy any copies of it. DO NOT use this email address
for other enquiries as it will not be responded to, nor any action taken upon it. If you have a non-urgent enquiry, please call the
Police non-emergency number 101. If it is an emergency, please call 999. Thank you.
*********************************************************************************
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